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I’ve lived in Oregon for almost 42 years, and love voting by mail. It’s time- and cost-

effective, and gives a wider array of Oregon voters a convenient means to exercise 

their right to vote. I see no reason whatsoever to go back to making it less convenient 

to vote here in the state I have chosen to live in. 


